FAQ’s – STANDARDS
Martial Arts is foremost about discipline, respect and standards.
Q. What is expected of me or my child.
Martial Arts reinforces all the same standards expected of us whether we are children or have grown up. 
Respect is not just for instructors, but for fellow students and the training environment as well. Standards are enforced in our schools so that everyone can train in a safe and friendly atmosphere.

Your Sensei often plans lessons for students to ensure that they achieve the necessary standard. It is polite to let your Sensei know if you cannot attend a particular class. 

Q. How is respect shown?
Firstly, respect for the dojo (training room) is shown by bow called a ‘rei’ upon entering and leaving the room as well as onto and off the mat. Parents are expected to show the same respect when entering and leaving the dojo to set a good example. The rei acts as a switch or reminder of what the student is undertaking. Similarly when addressing a Sensei (instructor), students are expected to show similar courtesy. At Masters of Martial Arts we want all students to train free from any prejudice by ensuring that they are treated with the respect by everyone. Students who breach this will be dealt with appropriately. 
Q. Are these rules written down anywhere?

The Budo pass contains a list called Rules of the Dojo which details do’s and don’t’s that all students should abide by. 

Q. What do I need to do as a parent? 

We encourage parents to maintain a dialogue with instructors so that any problems or concerns can be addressed. Should we feel the need to speak with you as a parent about discipline problems we would expect your support in agreeing to a plan to resolve the issue. Usually, parents are responsible for delivering and collecting their children and we ask that students arrive early for class and are picked up on time. We do monitor arrival times and we will bring to the attention of parents students who are regularly late without good cause. Similarly students are expected to have clean uniforms, long hair tied back, no jewellery worn and may be required to learn or revise certain topics at home. Females are also required to wear white round necked T shirts under their uniform. We would expect that parents encourage and support us in these areas.   
Q. I have concerns. What can I do?

At Masters of Martial Arts we want you to feel comfortable and be reassured that any concerns will be addressed with appropriately. We have comprehensive policies, practices and procedures to resolve any issues. In the first instance your Sensei should be able to assist. 
